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June 24 - Gr 5 Field Trip
June 26 - Academic Awards  
                 12:30
                 Athletic Awards    
                   1:30
June 27 - Gr 8 Farewell
June 27 - Noon Dismissal

Week at a GlanceÉDMS News

From the Gym

We are looking for coaches for 
next year at DMS. We are in 
need of a B volleyball coach 
and basketball coaches. If you 
could help out, please contact 
Mrs. Clattenburg.

Looking forward to 2024/2025
Of course the end to the school year is always a busy time for all 
involved.  With the finishing touches being put on the end of a school 
year while also getting plans in place for the new school year that will 
come before we know it.  It is an exciting time for everyone in the 
school community as we get so close to summer vacation, but also a 
time of wondering about what comes next.

School staff put a great deal of thought into class placements and 
revisit them several times.  As registrations come in over the summer 
months we also need to revisit these right before school starts up 
again.  Our process for sharing class placements will be the same as 
last year:

● August 28th - Parents will receive an email from their child's 
new teacher to welcome them to their class and to invite them 
for a visit.

● August 29th & 30th - One hour each day will be set aside for 
students and parents to drop by the school for a brief visit and 
to see the classroom.  School supplies can also be dropped off 
at this time as well.  Specific details will be in the Aug. 28th 
email.

● September 3rd - First day of classes.

With planning for the new school year comes change, and we have one 
change to announce when it comes to our staff:

● Mrs. Arlene Rautiainen will be retiring from her EA position at 
the end of June.  Mrs. Rautiainen has been an important 
member of our team at Deer Meadow for close to 20 years, 
and has expertly supported the learning of so many students!  
We will miss the care and attention that she gives everyone.

With our plans in place we are looking forward to finishing the year 
strong and celebrating the completion of the school year before we 
head out to enjoy the summer!

Titans Got Talent
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